Dear Sirs,

Although I do not live full time in Warrington, I have been a regular Visitor_

!mce tl!at time I I!ave regularly used the Trans Penine Trail for leisure activities as well as

enjoying peaceful walks around the surrounding green belt areas.

I was apalled to hear of the Warrington Preferred Development option which will
effectively destroy large parts of the protected green belt area. I was further apalled to learn
of the proposal to replace a long section of the much loved Trans Penine Trail with a new
high level "strategic" road which will also traverse through the peaceful villages of
Grappenhall and Thelwall thereby destroying these tranquil communities forever.

I therefore write to notify my objection to this Preferred Development Option and request
that Warrington Borough Council have a rethink to prepare proposals which will be less
destructive to the greenbelt area, wildlife and the peaceful way of life of the local residents.

With Anticipation,





